

George V. Voinovich, Governor

Mike DeWine, Lt. Governor

6

Charles D. Shipley,

1267-057 240 Parsons Ave. P.O. Box 7167 Columbus, OH. 43205-0167 (614) 466-2550 Col. Warren H. Davies,

Nuperinterskint Ohio Nate Highway Parok 660 E. Main St Columbus, OH 43215 (614) 466-2660 Mitchell J. Brown,

Registrati Biocari of Month Vehicles 4300 Kuntherly Parkway P.O. Box 16522 Columbus, OH 43266-0020 (614) 752-7500 Roger E. Glick,
Executive Administration
Emergency Medical Network
240 Director Ave. P.O. Box 7467

Columbus, OE 4325-3167 (014) 466-9447 • (5623-233-3755

January 23, 1995

Ms. Ellen Ott
Office of General Counsel
GC-52
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Ms. Ott.

In reference to the notice printed in the Federal Register on January 3, 1995, I am requesting further information concerning the DOE and its involvement with the transportation and emergency response training for radioactive waste. I would be interested in any new rules and/or regulations in place or being proposed, as well as any grant or assistance programs we may be eligible for. If you have any questions concerning our role or responsibilities, please feel free to write or call me at any time. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely.

Christopher Duffrin

Grants and Research Coordinator

Ohio Division of Emergency Medical Services